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This week we have… 

• Read ‘Same But Different Too’  
• We played a game of thumbs up and thumbs down for things we like and things we 

do not like 
• Created graphs of our hair and eye colour discussing how we are the same and how 

we are different 
• Learnt lots of opposite words and acted them out 
• Talked about the words above and below and what they mean 
• Used the rhyme ‘Three Blind Mice’ to practise counting one, two and 

three objects reliably 

Reminders/Requests 

• NURSERY CLOSED THURSDAY 2ND MAY  

• Daisy Chain coffee morning Friday 3rd May 9.30am—11am 

• Please label all items of uniform we have a growing number of lost property with no names on 

• Half term—Monday 27th—Friday 31st May 

• Fund money is £1 per week voluntary contribution and helps support gar-
dening, baking, playdough etc. THANK YOU to everyone who has contribut-
ed this week!  

Next week  we will be … 

• Reading ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ 
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At home we can… 

• Practise drawing ourselves and our family members 

http://www.highcliffeprimary.org

